

Week Ahead: January 1, 2024

Good evening Hamburg School community. These are items of interest for the week of January 1, 2024.

**School Reopens:** School will reopen on Tuesday, January 2nd. The school opens to students at 8:00AM.

**Meeting**: There is a Hamburg Board of Education "reorganization" meeting Tuesday evening in the cafeteria. The meeting begins at 6:30PM.

**Race**: The First Grade has challenged Hamburg School's Staff to a scooter race on Thursday. The event bracket will be available the day prior to the competition.

**Marking Period Close**: 2nd Marking Period will end on January 18th. OnCourse gradebooks will be finalized and report cards will be distributed the following week.

**Spiritwear**: The final day to order Hamburg Knight spiritwear is Friday, January 7th. Check out the <u>flier</u> to see the design and different clothing options.

**HIB Reporting**: Community members who wish to report an instance of harassment, intimidation or bullying may do so anonymously using the digital report <u>form</u> found on our school website.

**Sidewalk Use**: As a friendly reminder, the driveway / hill leading up to the middle school area is not a sidewalk. Pedestrians must use the sidewalks in front of the gym and along Linwood when leaving the building.

**After School Parking**: Vehicles should not park in the restricted fire lane while waiting for students. If your child participates in an after school activity (sports, clubs or detention), please wait for them in a vacant parking spot, not the fire lane.

## PTA News

**BINGO**: Save the date! Adult Bingo Night is Friday, January 26th. If you'd like to help with the function, please reach out to a PTA representative.

**Superbowl**: The Super Bowl Box Numbers Mania is back. Interested community members should check the PTA's Facebook page / website for more information. Preorders are already available. The sale will conclude the Friday of the big game. These gifts make great stocking stuffers for any sports fan!



For additional information regarding any of these topics or events, please check the school's website and Digital Backpack. Have a great week and stay safe!